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DATE: July 19, 2016

SUBJECT: Withdrawal: Proposed Regulation; ID Number #17-79, Designation of
Emergency Vehicles

TO: Fiona Wilmarth, Director of Regulatory Review
Independent Regulatory Review Committee

Scott Shalles, Analyst
Independent Regulatory Review Committee

FROM: Sergeant Robert L. Bailey 4/%&%

Legislative Affairs Office
Pennsylvania State Police

On July 18, 2016, the Pennsylvania State Police decided that the Proposed
Regulation: 1D Number #17-79, Designation of Emergency Vehicles will be withdrawn.

Should you have any questions regarding the withdrawal of this proposed
regulation, | may be reached by telephone, at 717-705-1749 or by email, at
robailey@pa.qgov.
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